
NOTICE  
Quarterly CPI Tariff Adjustment - Goldfields Gas Pipeline 

October to December 2008 
The Economic Regulation Authority has allowed an adjustment to the Reference Tariff for the 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline, to apply from 1 October to 31 December 2008, as proposed by 
Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd.   

This is a quarterly adjustment to Reference Tariffs reflecting the movement in the Consumer 
Price Index (All Groups Weighted Average of Eight Capital Cities) for the 2008 June quarter. 

A copy of the company’s advice to the Authority, dated 1 August 2008, can be viewed on the 
Authority’s web site. 

The table below shows the adjusted Reference Tariff applicable from 1 October to 31 
December 2008.  

Reference Tariff 

 
Tariff 

Toll  
($/GJ) 

Capacity 
Reservation 

($/GJ km) 

Throughput 
($/GJ km) 

1 October 2008 to 31 December 
2008 

0.275101 0.001572 0.000408 

 

Copies of the Access Arrangement, Terms and Conditions and Access Arrangement 
Information documents are available on the Authority’s web site (www.era.wa.gov.au). 
 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Russell Dumas 
Director Gas and Rail Access 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: +61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: +61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
27 August 2008 

 

 

www.era.wa.gov.au
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6820/2/20080828%20Goldfields%20Gas%20Pipeline%20-%20Reference%20Tariff%20CPI%20Escalation%20Period%201%20October%202008%20to%2031%20December%202008.pdf

